
 

Bud,  
  
Approval from our landlord.  
  
Best,  
  
Jorgen 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Scott Lindsay <scott@scottalindsay.com> 
Date: Wed, Aug 27, 2014 at 12:04 AM 
Subject: Signage approval 
To: "jorgen.persson@craftbeercellar.com" <jorgen.persson@craftbeercellar.com> 
  
  
Please be advised that the "Craft Beer Cellar" is a new retail tenant in the property at 111 
Commercial Street, owned by Blanchard Block LLC. I have reviewed and approved there 
proposed exterior signage for this property. 
  
Scott A. Lindsay 
Manager 
Blanchard Block LLC 
P.O.Box 7626 
Portland, ME 04112 
207-773-8422 
  
Sent from my iPhone 
  
  
  
  
--  
Best Regards,  
  
Jorgen Persson 
jorgen.persson@craftbeercellar.com  
www.craftbeercellar.com 
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